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2 messages

Silas Paniptchuk <silasp27@gmail.com> Wed, May 28, 2014 at 11:26 AM
To: "npfmc.comments@noaa.gov" <npfmc.comments@noaa.gov>

Hi, I realize I am two days late. My letter says respond by May 29. This is about the 32 foot exemption deal for
the LLP. I currently have a 28 foot skiff which I use for crab and herring operation in the norton sound. I would like
to see that exemption continue. There are only two or three boats in the norton sound fleet that are under 32 feet.
That does not have a significant impact on the amount of crab catch. The nome guys are pushing to eliminate us
smaller boats in hopes to increase their catch. A lot of them have two boats and operate both in the fishery. Us
small boats do not get a lot of the qouta. For one, our boats are too small to haul loads therefor, we use small
pots. We use the fishery as our main source of income. And even though we don't catch much, we still make
money and that keeps us working. This potential change could have a huge impact on us small boats who were
told by our loan providers, (Norton sound economic development corporation) that since our boats are under 32
feet we are exempt from buying a LLP. So we excluded that from out loans. Currently I still am paying for my
boat and could not afford an LLP. Especially since I set a qouta for myself and that is a small one. Just enough
to pay the bills. So, I hope the 32 foot exemption stays as is. There aren't too many boats under 32 feet that are
in the fleet. I feel like because they know who we are they are targeting us specifically. It's almost personal.
Here's a suggestion, because they think our fleet is too big. Maybe make it a little harder to get a loan through
our fishing company. Right now anyone, even with a poor credit score can get a loan. I wouldn't be for it but since
they feel were growing to rapidly. Why not that? Thank you and sorry I am late.

Silas Paniptchuk

Sent from my iPhone

NPFMC comments - NOAA Service Account <npfmc.comments@noaa.gov> Wed, May 28, 2014 at 11:26 AM
To: silasp27@gmail.com

Thank you for your comment, if this comment was received after May 27, 2014 5:00pm, it is considered a late
comment and will not be posted/copied for June meeting.
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